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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013  
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but only for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.  
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POSTPONEMENT OF 2023 NQESH EXAMINATION                                                
FOR QUEZON CLUSTER  

 

                                                                           

Please be informed that the conduct of the 2023 NQESH Examination for 

Quezon Cluster, with examination sites namely: Gumaca National High 

School, Buenaventura Alandy National High School, and Quezon National 

High School, is hereby postponed due to Tropical Depression Aghon.  

For information and guidance of all the examinees and testing personnel. 

Examination date and other instructions shall be posted immediately.    
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